Virginia District 10 Little League

Announcers Script for Continuous Batting Order
30 MINUTES BEFORE GAME START TIME - Call for team rosters

30 MINUTES BEFORE GAME START TIME - Visiting team infield practice
20 MINUTES BEFORE GAME START TIME - Home team infield practice

10 MINUTES BEFORE GAME START TIME - Announce team rosters starting
with visiting team
5 MINUTES BEFORE GAME START TIME - Little League Pledge followed by

the National Anthem

GOOD MORNING/AFTERNOON/EVENING LADIES AND GENTLEMEN. MY NAME

IS

| WISH TO WELCOME YOU TO THE HOME
(Name of Field)

OF LITTLE LEAGUE. THIS EVENINGS DISTRICT

10 GAME FEATURES THE TOURNAMENT TEAM FROM

LITTLE LEAGUE AND THE TOURNAMENT

TEAM FROM LITTLE LEAGUE.

THE OFFICIAL SCORER FOR TODAY’S GAME WILL BE

THE PITCH COUNTER FOR TODAY’S GAME WILL BE

This form is available at: https://www.valldist10.com/Forms



THE VISITING TEAM TODAY WILL BE LITTLE

LEAGUE.
THEIR PLAYERS ARE:

LEADING OFF, NUMBER

BATTING 2ND, NUMBER

BATTING 3RD, NUMBER

BATTING 4TH, NUMBER

BATTING 5TH, NUMBER

BATTING 6TH, NUMBER

BATTING 7TH, NUMBER

BATTING 8TH, NUMBER

BATTING 9TH, NUMBER

BATTING 10TH, NUMBER

BATTING 11TH, NUMBER

BATTING 12TH, NUMBER

BATTING 13TH, NUMBER

BATTING 14TH, NUMBER

REPRESENTING LITTLE LEAGUE IS
(TITLE) . THE
MANAGER FOR THE TOURNAMENT TEAM IS

AND THE COACHES ARE

AND




THE HOME TEAM TODAY WILL BE LITTLE LEAGUE.

THEIR PLAYERS ARE:

LEADING OFF, NUMBER

BATTING 2ND, NUMBER

BATTING 3RD, NUMBER

BATTING 4TH, NUMBER

BATTING 5TH, NUMBER

BATTING 6TH, NUMBER

BATTING 7TH, NUMBER

BATTING 8TH, NUMBER

BATTING 9TH, NUMBER

BATTING 10TH, NUMBER

BATTING 11TH, NUMBER

BATTING 12TH, NUMBER

BATTING 13TH, NUMBER

BATTING 14TH, NUMBER

REPRESENTING LITTLE LEAGUE IS
(TITLE) . THE
MANAGER FOR THE TOURNAMENT TEAM IS

AND THE COACHES ARE

AND




THE TOURNAMENT GAME DIRECTOR FROM THE DISTRICT TEN STAFF IS

THE HOME PLATE UMPIRE WILL BE

THE 1ST BASE UMPIRE WILL BE

THE 2ND BASE UMPIRE WILL BE AND

THE 3RD BASE UMPIRE WILL BE

AT THIS TIME | ASK YOU TO STAND WHILE and

READS THE LITTLE LEAGUE PLEDGE AND

ASK YOU TO REMAIN STANDING FOR THE NATIONAL ANTHEM.

MANAGERS AND COACHES TO HOME PLATE PLEASE. PLAYERS RETURN TO

YOUR DUGOUT.



AS THE HOME TEAM IS WARMING UP FOR THE FIRST INNING, ANNOUNCE

THE FOLLOWING:

Little League® International and all of its local
leagues promote and expect good sportsmanship by
its players, coaches, volunteers, and spectators. We

request your cooperation by supporting the
participants and officials in a positive manner.
Profanity, disparaging comments of any kind, or
other intimidating actions taken by spectators,
players, coaches, or volunteers that is deemed
inappropriate by the Little League International
Tournament Committee will not be tolerated and
may jeopardize the eligibility of the participating
teams within the Little League International
Tournament. Please remember, Little League is about
creating the best experience for the kids, and it’s on
all of us to make that happen.
We thank you for your support.



AT THE MIDDLE OF THE 1ST INNING ANNOUNCE THE FOLLOWING:

It takes many adult volunteers to give our young men
and ladies the opportunity to play little league. These
volunteers include managers, coaches, league
officials, field maintenance, concession stand
workers, and of course announcers. However, no
little league volunteer works harder than the
volunteer umpire. All too often, they do not receive
the recognition that they deserve. They endure boos
and words that are not always complementary. And
yet, for the love of the game and for the love of the
children, they keep coming back. So next time you
see an umpire, say “thanks blue”, express your
appreciation for the job they are doing. And so, to
those on the field today, we say “thank you blue.”



AT THE MIDDLE OF THE 2"° INNING (FOR SIXTY FOOT FIELDS) OR THE
MIDDLE OF THE 3%° INNING (FOR NINETY FOOT FIELDS) PLEASE "PASS
THE HAT" AND TAKE UP A COLLECTION FOR THE DISTRICT. ANNOUNCE

THE FOLLOWING:

Although most of us here today would agree that
there is no better entertainment than little league
baseball and softball, there is no admission charge to
the tournament games. There are however, expenses
associated with conduct of these tournaments. At
this time we have asked volunteers to pass the hat for
your contributions. Please help as much as you can.
The funds collected at these tournament games help
cover the expenses such as player awards,
championship flags, and travel for the winner to the
state tournament. Thank you for your continuing
support and interest in little league baseball.

AT THE TOP OF THE 3%° (OR 4™ FOR NINETY FOOT GAMES) INNING,
ANNOUNCE THE AMOUNT COLLECTED AND THANK EVERYONE FOR

THEIR GENEROUS CONTRIBUTION TO SUPPORT DISTRICT ACTIVITIES.



